
   DOLLAR POINT FIRE COMMITTEE 
           JULY NEWSLETTER 
 
 
Summer is here, sky's are blue, and the outdoors are ready to be enjoyed! 
 
Fire awareness and preparation are essential in keeping our outdoor 
environment fire safe.  Here are a few reminders: 
 
1. Continue to remove fire fuel such as pine needles, pine cones, dead 
 branches and trimming or removing manzanita. 
 
2. Keep roofs clear of pine needles. 
 
3. Cover firewood with fire resistant tarps 
 
4. CHARCOAL BBQ and WOOD BURNING fire pits  are banned. 
 
5. Be prepared with an evacuation plan, have go bags packed for family and     
 pets 
 
6. Check batteries in your smoke and carbon monoxide detectors 
 
Be observant of Red Flag Warnings.  These warnings are announced through the 
National Weather Service when certain weather patterns occur that contribute 
to extreme fire danger.  When in effect, the use of propane bbq and fire pits are 
not allowed.   
 
Please refer to the Dollar Point Website and search under the Firewise tab for 
information on wildfire preparedness, how to sign up for emergency alerts, 
and educational videos. 
 
Our committee is continuing our community outreach to our bordering 
neighbors to educate them on becoming Fire Wise certified and work together to 
attain fire safety and awareness. 
 
HAPPY 4TH! 
 
Donna Hartley  hartley@donnahartley.com 
Joy Walker  njw25@comcast.net 
Nate Walker  njwus@comcast.net 
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